
UT Staff Council 
General Meeting Minutes 
June 21, 2012 
ACES 2.302 (Avaya Auditorium) 
2:00 PM 
 
 
Present:  Lauren E Apter, Ryan S Baldwin, Alanna M Bitzel, Tracy L Brzozowski, 
Patrick Buckner, Janie C Bushn, Richard L Costa, Stephanie W Crouch, Dawn M Davis, 
Debbie G Dillingham, Mary E Durst, Jeannie L Farahnak, Barbara L Fehlman, Kayla M 
Ford, Erika L Frahm, Dan Galewsky, Philip M Gavenda, Christopher B Goudreau, 
Joseph Gregory, Victoria K Grier, Nancy L Hard, Bryan S Hill, Cheryl L Kaufman, 
Maureen F Kelly, Leticia A Lira, Teresa L Lloyd, Vicki A Miller, Angela R Mirabito, 
Elise M Nacca, Daryl F Neyens, Anselmo G Oranday, Derrick A Ozuna, Lorena A 
Peterson, Kelly O Pratlett, Ian M Riddington, Decarlos R Roberson, Jose G Rodriguez, 
Laura M Schwartz, Jacob Silva, Gary A Thomas, Alisha E Thompson 
 
Excused:  James D Burton, Jennifer D Danford, Lauren M Kinast, Stuart M Tendler 
 
Absent:  P A M Abusali, Anthony Anderson, Alex Banbury, Lizbell Bevington, Karen 
Blaney, Eric C Bolinger, Veronica R Cantu, Cynthia L Crawford, Katherine A Cross, 
Sergio D Delgado, Jeff W Ellinger, Dylan Glenn, Belinda J Jones, Julie M Kniseley, 
Matthew R Kresha, David Kruse, Anna J Lamphear, Remigio R Jr Macias, Angela M 
Newell, Susanna Olivarez, Erin R Parr, Carol B Riazzi, Stephen K Richardson, Jo Ann 
Richmond, Lisa R Sova, Jeffery S Yeomans 
 
Guests:  Debra Di Meo, Vilma Santos 
 
 
(New Member Orientation facilitated by Chair Erika Frahm preceded the general 
meeting.) 
 
 
Meeting Called to order at 2:00 
 
 
Guest Speakers 
 
Debra Di Meo from Facilities Services spoke to the Council about the upcoming 
Facillites Services Center. 
 
Vilma Santos from Human Resources spoke to the Council about the upcoming 
changes to employee benefits as we approach open enrollment.  She also spoke 
about things to do if employees were planning to retire.  Vilma also talked about the 
tobacco premium program that will be instituted this year. 
 



 
Chair's Report – Erika Frahm 
The chair talked about the upcoming Staff Council Annual Retreat on Friday, August 
3rd, 2012 8:30am – 4:00pm at the Commons at the JJ Pickle campus.  The chair also 
spoke to the progress that has been made on the 2010-2011 UTSC reports that were 
submitted to President Powers. 
 
Vice Chair Report –Joe Gregory 
No Updates 
 
Recording Secretary – Ryan Baldwin 
No Updates 
 
 
Nominations and Elections Chair – Gary Thomas 
Gary gave updates on the recent elections and which districts were still vacant.’ 
 
 
Unfinished Business 
None 
 
New Business 
None 
 
 
Meeting adjourns at 3:03 PM 
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